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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: 2025/26 National Health campaigns; Parliamentary drop-in event; Pharmacy leadership webinar; Pharmacy research strategy survey.
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			As part of the new arrangements for the 2025/26 Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF), pharmacy owners are required to deliver two national health campaigns and two local health campaigns – a reduction from the usual number.

The first national campaign, agreed with NHS England and Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC), will focus on promoting Pharmacy First to the public. This will run later in 2025, alongside an NHS England advertising campaign. All pharmacies will be expected to participate using relevant materials.









		Tell me more 






		






		
	Parliamentary drop-in event
Our next parliamentary drop-in event is on Monday (8th September), providing MPs with the chance to hear directly from frontline pharmacists about the challenges and opportunities in community pharmacy.

To help promote the event, we’ve prepared cards and draft social media posts. We would be grateful if you could share these across your networks to help boost awareness and attendance.
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		Resources to invite your MP 






		






			Pharmacy teams invited to contribute to professional leadership co-creation conversation
Community pharmacy teams are encouraged to join the conversation on the future of pharmacy professional leadership. The UK Pharmacy Professional Leadership Advisory Board, working with the Royal Pharmaceutical Society (RPS), is developing a future model of pharmacy professional leadership.

As a first stage, they are holding webinars to ‘Meet the Board Members’ and learn what this means for the pharmacy sector. The next event is on Monday 8th September, 6–7.15pm.

Register now









		






			Help develop the UK Pharmacy Research Strategy 
The UK Pharmacy Research Advisory Group (PRAG) has published a draft UK Pharmacy Research Strategy to strengthen research leadership and embed research more widely across pharmacy practice. PRAG is now seeking feedback from across the profession to help refine the strategy.

Share your views the survey
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